İ	i	

Welcome to CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, NELSON



Sunday X xxxxxx 2021

Xxx Sunday Ordinary Time | Te Rātapu Tekau mā rua o He wā noa iho

Dear Parishioners,

Firstly, another thank you to all those who contributed to the farewell service for Mike and Patsy last Friday.

Choir, catering, flowers, readings, reflections, sidespeople, organist and hymns all contributed to making it the successful occasion it was.

A particular thank you to David and Jane Lucas who coordinated the service, beginning with organising the invitations and culminating in officiating at the service on the day.

You have all been a wonderful Parish family in your support for both Mike and Patsy following the terrible tragedy of the loss of Peter and Sarah.

Vestry met on Tuesday this week. Planning is well underway for the service for the installation of Reverend Dr Graham O'Brien as our next Dean and Vicar. A reminder; that service is on Sunday the 11th July at 3pm. Afternoon tea will be served after the service.

There will be no service at 5-30 pm or 7 pm that day. We hope those Parishioners who worship at those services will join the installation service earlier in the day.

Arrangements are being made for the Dean's office to be located in the tower in the office previously occupied by Teresa. The new Parish secretary will be working from the smaller office opposite.

Mike and Patsy vacated the Deanery on Tuesday. There are a few minor tasks to be done before the Rev Josh Moore and his family move in.